Fiona Gibson

Subject: FW: SSD 5824 - MOD 4 - Modification to One Carrington Street, Wynyard

From: Mark Hanemann

Sent: Wednesday, 12 October 2016 4:27 PM

To: Fiona Gibson

Cc: Stuart Clark

Subject: RE: SSD 5824 - MOD 4 - Modification to One Carrington Street, Wynyard

Hi Fiona,

Thank you for the opportunity to comment on the mod 4 application for the transport interchange and
commercial development at One Carrington Street, Sydney (SSD 5824).

The EPA has no comments on the application.
Please call me if you have any questions.
Kind regards,

Mark

Mark Hanemann

Senior Operations Officer — Sydney Industry

Metropolitan Branch, NSW Environment Protection Authority

+61 2 9995 6845

mark.hanemann@epa.nsw.gov.au www.epa.nsw.gov.au @EPA_NSW

Report pollution and environmental incidents 131 555 (NSW only) or +61 2 9995 5555

=
EPA




